

## CORCORAN UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT LCAP STUDENT SURVEY PASSIVE CONSENT FORM

The LCAP Elementary Student Survey and/or LCAP 6-12 Student Survey is an anonymous, survey that identifies school climate issues that impact student achievement. They are used to gain input from students about their schools. The feedback students provide will be used to help make improvements to ensure schools provide a positive and supportive place for students to learn and for teachers to work.

The survey will be administered online in the classroom between February 14, 2023 and February 28, 2023. The survey will take about 20 to 30 minutes for the students to complete. Completing the online survey will cause little or no risk to your child. The only potential risk is that some students might find the topic of some survey questions to be sensitive. The survey has been designed to protect your child's privacy. Students will not be asked to put their names on the survey.

You may contact your child's school or the District Office at (559) 992-8888 x 1246 if you have questions. You may also request to see a copy of the survey at the school office or by logging onto the following link: https://tinyurl.com/2122studentsurveys.

Please read the section below and check the box <u>only if you do not</u> want your child to take part in the survey. If you check the box "no" below, sign this form and return it to your child's school.

CORCORAN UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT LCAP STUDENT SURVEY	
I have read this form and know what the survey is about.	
I would prefer that my child NOT participate in the (Please check one):	
LCAP Elementary Student Survey	
LCAP 6-12 Student Survey	
STUDENT (Please Print):	Grade:
SCHOOL	